From: ally kramer

To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: keep Vaccine exemptions
Date: Friday, March 1, 2019 1:50:49 PM

To whom this may concern ,

I am a very concerned parent . We as a people , and as a society should NOT be forced into giving our beloved
children vaccines or any medications against our will and clear , good , and well informed judgement.

Please keep the vaccine exemptions in place for parents to chose whether or not they wish to vaccinate their
children.

There is no threat to any person in any institution or place from a non vaccinated person.

Please do not strip us of our right as parents to do what is best for our children’s health .

Sincerely
Ally Kramer

Sent from my iPhone


mailto:allykramer1@gmail.com
mailto:HHC.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

